Town of Guilderland

ALBANY COUNTY, ROUTE 20

GUILDERLAND, N.Y. 12084

(518) 356-1980

KEVIN A. MOSS SUPERVISOR JANE H. SPRINGER TOWN CLERK

March 3, 1989

Dr. Donald Reeb 5 Norwood Street Albany, NY 12203

Dear Don:

I want to thank you for the invitation to appear before the McKownville Improvement Association on Thursday night. It was a pleasure being back at the Tom Sawyer and discussing a variety of Town matters with the people who are interested enough to appear. As usual, I thought the questions were intelligent, the recommendations, particularly with reference to Crossgates, were well thought out. I know from speaking with John afterwards that he will include the concerns raised by some of the residents in his discussions with the Zoning Board of Appeals.

I look forward to appearing again before the Association in the latter part of October.

Once again, thank you for the invitation.

With warm personal regards,

Kevin A. Moss

KAM: jms